
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 1996 

 

 

 

  

Mr. Richard B. Trask 

35 Centre Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Mr. Trask: 

 

It was a pleasure to speak with you concerning possible current locations for some Dealey Plaza 

witnesses.  Once again your extensive research has proven to be valuable to us.  The information 

you provided will be helpful in the identification of additional records. 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I appreciate your assistance in our efforts to add records to the JFK 

Collection.  I look forward to speaking with you again in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Investigator 

 


